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Recommendations for noting: 
The Committee is asked to note: 

 
1. The Council’s continued compliance with the Code of Recommended Practice, regarding 

the publication of all payments over £500.  Also, that from 1 April 2013 the Council has 
continued to publish all of its payment data, rather than just restrict it to that with a value 
of over £500. 
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1.0 Purpose 
 

1.1 This report is to update members of the Committee, that as part of the wider 
transparency agenda, internal audit continue to review the Council’s compliance with the 
Code of Recommended Practice issued by the Secretary of State for Communities and 
Local Government and associated guidance, regarding the publication of all payments 
over £500, to ensure the Council meets the obligations placed upon it. Also, that in a 
move to increase transparency, from 1 April 2013 the Council has continued to publish all 
spend data, rather than just that over £500. 

 

2.0 Background 
 

2.1 The latest update position on the Council’s payment transparency activity is as 
follows: 
• Internal Audit are able to confirm that monthly spending data continues to be 

published in accordance with the Code of Recommended Practice. The raw data 
downloads available on spotlightonspend now include all of the Council’s spending 
data rather than just the £500 as required by the Code of Recommended Practice.  

• Since last reported to the Audit Committee, there have been no requests for 
information from the public (as an ‘Armchair Auditor’) via the mailbox available on 
the Council’s website.  

 

3.0 Progress, options, discussion, etc. 
 

3.1 Quarterly updates on the number of any such ‘Armchair Auditor’ requests, will continue to 
be reported to the Committee. 

 
4.0 Financial implications 
 
4.1 There are no financial implications arising from this report. (GE/20130905/Y) 
 
5.0 Legal implications 
 
5.1 There are no legal implications arising from this report. (JH/05092013/Y) 
 
6.0 Equalities implications 
 
6.1 There are no equalities implications arising from this report. 
 
7.0 Environmental implications 
 
7.1 There are no environmental implications arising from this report. 
 
8.0 Human resources implications 
 
8.1 There are no human resources implications arising from this report. 
 

9.0 Schedule of background papers - None 


